
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING

PURPOSE:

PROPOSAL:

 Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to Patricia A. Leavenworth, 
P.E., Chief Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02216, Attention:   

          
                           Project inquiries may also be emailed to dot.feedback.highway@state.ma.us. 

PROJECT FILE NO.

DATE/TIME:LOCATION:

This location is accessible to people with disabilities.
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